Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



15th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

On the 20th February we are planning to take the children on a trip to Pizza Express in Midhurst, as part of our 'Inspirational Italy and Awesome Andes' topic in year 5. The pupils will have the opportunity to make their own dough and pizza, and find out where the idea of a pizza came from.

We will be leaving school at 9.00 and be back at school by lunchtime. The children will be transported to Midhurst using mini buses.

To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for £3 from each child towards the cost of the trip. If you would like to come in and discuss the trip with us, please do. I would be pleased if you could sign and return the attached consent form as soon as possible.

The children will need to wear full school uniform for this trip.

Sandonob

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

Elm Class Pizza Express Midhurst on the 20 th February 2018	
SS	
(name) to be and I have returned	